
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 7th February 2020 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Monday 10th February 

• St Ives Feast Day (Y5 & Y6) 
Thursday 13th February 

• FOSUA friendship disco 
EYFS/KS1 5pm-6pm 
KS2 6.15pm—7.15pm 

Friday 14th February 

• INSET DAY— school closed 
Mon 17th Feb—Friday 21st Feb 

• Half Term week 
Tuesday 10th March 

• Book Fair (day 1) 
Wednesday 11th March 

• Book Fair (day 2) 
Friday 20th March 

• Final payment date for Y5  
residential 

• FOSUA—Mothers Day Daffodils 
Tuesday 24th March 

• Parents Evening 
Wednesday 25th March 

• Parents Evening 
Friday 27th March 

• FOSUA Easter Bake Sale 
Monday 30th March—Mon 13 April 

• Easter holidays 
Wed 15th April—Fri 17th April 

• Y5 residential to Bath/Bristol 
Wednesday 22nd April 

• House Day 
Friday 24th April 

• Final payment date for Y6  
residential 

Friday 22nd May 

• FOSUA Colour Run 

• Final payment date or Y3 and Y4 
residentials 

Friday 5th June 

• FOSUA Non-uniform day 
Friday 12th June 

• FOSUA Non-uniform day 
Thursday 18th –Friday 19th June 

• Y3 residential to Eden Project 
Friday 26th June 

• FOSUA Summer Fayre and non-
uniform day 

Wednesday 1st—Friday 3rd July 

• Y4 residential to Porthpean 
Friday 10th July 

• Y2 Sleepover 
Friday 17th July 

• FOSUA End of year disco 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  
Cornish Caretakers Visit & Performance!  
A huge thank you to the Cornish  
Caretakers who visited the school  
yesterday afternoon and put on a very 
special performance! A big thank you 
to Kernow King who also spent the  
afternoon leading a workshop with 
Mousehole class – they had a fantastic time!  

Olympic Visit! 
The children loved the opportunity to 
meet Olympic gymnast Isabel Haigh on 
Wednesday and the whole school  
enjoyed taking part in the sporty  
challenges with her! The children  
enjoyed an inspirational Collective  
Worship with Isabel to end the  
morning – thank you to all who  

sponsored the children. Please note sponsorship money must be handed into school no 
later than Wednesday! 
Great Day at Geevor!  
Poldark had a great 
time at Geevor Tin 
mine this week. They 
had a tour of the site, 
went underground 
into the Wheal  
Mexico Shaft, visited the mill and sieved for minerals.  

Pupil Led Collective Worship  
This week Wheal Dream class planned 
and led Collective Worship all about 
love. The children were so confident in 
their delivery of the session and received 
a huge round of applause from the rest 
of the school – well done to everyone in 
Year 5! 

Upcoming Cornwall School Games Swimming Gala – Change of Rules 
This year’s Cornwall School Games Swimming Gala has had a change 
of rules and this means the school will be offering participation to 
different pupils this year. Cornwall School Games swimming is to 
help develop swimming and move away from elite swimmers. This 
competition is aimed at young people who have achieved 25m in the 
last school year and are not elite swimmers who must not have  
competed in an inter club or surf lifesaving event. Swimmers will be selected next week 
for this year’s gala.   
Monday’s Feast Day – Weather Update  

Just to let parents in Year 5 and 6 know, Feast Day will go ahead regardless 
of the weather so please refer to the letter sent out about drop off  
arrangements on Monday morning. If there is heavy rain, pupils will be 
dancing indoors.  
 

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE Academy Facebook 
page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 
 
Mr Hoskins - Head of School 



Attendance—our target for overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tehidy 88.7% Zennor 94.5% Wheal Dream 98.7% 

Kynance 96.6% Godrevy 92.8% Morvah 99.3% 

Poldark 96.7% Mousehole 95.2% Whole School 95.3% 

THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 
(friendship, forgiveness or trust) or this half term’s learning power ‘Managing 

Distractions’. 
 
 

 
 

‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  


